


 

qualification as a committee under Regulation 18531.5, subdivision (c)(3). There is insufficient 
evidence that the Committee otherwise qualified as a committee under the Act. Therefore, the 
Enforcement Division has elected to close this matter with an advisory letter.  

 
The FPPC publishes forms and manuals to facilitate compliance with the provisions of the 

Act. If you need forms or a manual, or guidance regarding future filing and report obligations under 
the Act, please call the FPPC’s advice line at 866-ASK-FPPC (1-866-275-3772) or email at 
advice@fppc.ca.gov. Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to 
call if you have any questions. 
 
 
       Sincerely,  
 
 
 
       Theresa Gilbertson 

Senior Commission Counsel 
Enforcement Division  
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